
E. F.No. 12(1)/FLDBIIPM/2022-Estt.      Date:19.08.2024 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 The Walk-in interview for selection of Young Professional-I scheduled on 

20.08.2024 has been has been postponed to 28.08.2024 at 09.00AM . 

 

 For Further details with regard to eligibility and other conditions please visit our 

website https://cpcri.icar.gov.in/page/vacancies; 

 
 

Sd/- 
Principal Investigator 


